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Progress update 

The project is now in its final stages, targeting 
completion in early 2025, site and weather 
conditions permitting. 

Upcoming finishing works include: 

> central median and final stages of 

the new southbound lane and line marking 

> guardrail, fauna and residential fencing 

installation 

> intersection works at Ellerslie Road, 

University Drive, Golf Course Drive, 

Queens Road and Nujooloo Road 

> final stages of drainage infrastructure 

> lighting and traffic signal electrical works 

> landscaping and new signage 

> permanent driveway works at the Shell 

service station entrance 

> the additional third lane will open in the 

new year in both directions. 

Ray Hodgson Bridge 

The project has reached another significant 

milestone with the completion of Ray Hodgson 

Bridge improvement works. 

The upgrades include widening the bridge to 
add a new northbound lane, strengthening it to 
support heavier vehicles, and creating a new 
shared path. 

Changes have been made also to the shared 

footpaths on both sides of the bridge. Please 

follow all direction signs. 

The new bridgeworks are now open to traffic 

and pedestrians. 

Scan the QR Code to learn more about the 

project. 

Before: taken early 2023 prior to the update. 

After: taken December 2024, illustrating the 
new width of the road with additional lane, 
soon to open. 

SEE Civil on behalf of Logan City Council is undertaking 2.3kms of widening works from University Drive 

at Meadowbrook to the Pacific Motorway/M1 at Slacks Creek. 
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Emergency vehicles take priority 

Thousands of movements occur daily through 

the intersection at Ellerslie Road, Loganlea 

Road, and University Drive by cars, trucks, 

cyclists and pedestrians. 

Traffic signals at this busy location are managed 
by under-road sensors and automatic timers. 

When ambulances and other emergency 
vehicles approach the traffic lights on Loganlea 
Road, they can override normal signal 
sequencing. The green light is held for a faster 
response to urgent calls. This results in extra 
waiting time on the side roads. 

Once they have passed, the traffic lights return 
to normal sequencing after a couple of light 
cycles. 

This situation will continue to occur following 
completion of the upgrade because of the 
proximity of Logan Hospital and access to the 
M1 and Logan motorways. 

What can I expect? 

> Temporary traffic changes – expect detours, 

please follow signs and directions 

> Odour during asphalting and sealing works 

> Increased truck movements 

> Temporary changes to property access 

> Increased noise, dust, and vibration 

> Watering down areas for dust control 

> Drone flights to capture progress and assist 

engineering 

> Intermittent night works until the end of the 

project to help reduce delays during peaks 

> Temporary materials stockpiling 

Holiday closure 

This year’s holiday closure will be from Friday 
20 December 2024 to Monday 6 January 2024. 

SEE Civil will not be conducting roadworks 
during this period. If you have any urgent 
enquiries during the closure, please contact 
0439 235 778. 

Contact us 

As we approach the end of the project, we invite 
the community to contact the project team with any 
outstanding construction issues. 

Please contact SEE Civil’s Community Relations 
Advisor by: 

Phone: 0439 235 778 

Email: info@SEECivil.com.au 

Register for updates: 

RoadComms@logan.qld.gov.au 
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